
DAV International School, Amritsar 
 “School bells are ringing loud and clear;  

New session is beginning, And the school is here.”  

  

Dear Parents  

  

DAV International School, Amritsar welcomes you in the new session with new 

aspirations to provide quality education to create adept resources of nation.   
  

We have the pleasure to share with you that the admission process for the  
session 2022-23 is starting w.e.f  December 1, 2021.   

The age group for admission in Nursery will be 3 years as on March 31, 2022.  

DAVIS offers a magnificent infrastructure with quintessential scholastic and  

co-scholastic opportunities wrapped in the most congenial learning environment. 

Don't miss the opportunity and be the part of the most rewarding learning journey 

with us.   

Please note:  

• Brothers and Sisters of the already studying students in the school, will be 

given preference.  

• Admission for classes VIII, X and XII is not open.  

Prospectus will be available at the reception counter of Kids Kingdom Block 

from December 1, 2021 onwards during working hours on all working days. 

You can also download the prospectus and registration form from the school’s                     

website www.davintschool.org  
  

  

  




